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Subject  Chippenham Skate park – update 

 

 

Update  
 

Since the last update, a tender exercise has been undertaken.  The successful 

contractor, Wheelscape (www.wheelscape.co.uk), has been appointed to deliver the 

project.  The Council will now work with Wheelscape to refine the design of the skate 

park and prepare the necessary documents and reports for the submission of the 

planning application.  The timescale for submission of the planning application will be 

refined following discussions with the contractor.   

 

 


